

Headteacher: Mrs Joanne Andrews



5th March 2021

Red Nose Day – calling all superheroes!

Dear Parents & Carers,

This year we will be celebrating Red Nose Day on **Friday 19**th **March 2021.** Children will be able to come to school in **non-uniform** and we will be collecting donations which will go towards helping those in need. There will be buckets around the playground in the morning so that you can donate some coins to this great cause. We are also in the process of setting up a donation page on ParentPay, as another option for parents to donate. We will let you know when it is ready.

We know lockdown has been hard for some so don't worry if you can't donate – your children can still dress up or come in non-uniform. The past year has been really tough and we hope that we can have some fun at school and also make a difference to others!

Your child can **dress up** as a **superhero** if they would like to. They can wear a mask or cape or come to school as Wonder Woman or their own favourite hero! We think they are all heroes anyway – if they just want to wear their own choice of clothes then that's fine too!

We look forward to welcoming them into school and fundraising to make a difference!

Yours sincerely

of Andrews

Mrs J Andrews Headteacher



St Thomas Road, South Wigston, Leicester, LE18 4TA

Tel: 0116 278 2142

Email: admin@dsatparkland.org Website: www.parklandprimary.co.uk



